
Notice of Self Storage
Sale

Please  take  notice  Prime
Storage - West Mifflin located
at  7045  Clairton  Road  West
Mifflin  PA  15122  intends  to
hold  a  public  sale  to  the
highest bidder of the property
stored  by  the  following
tenants at the storage facility.
This  sale  will  occur  as  an
online  auction  via
www.storagetreasures.co
m on 10/21/2024 at 12:00PM.
Deandre Mathis unit #A1177;
Deborah Cimino unit  #A205;
Colleen Dragosin unit #A2103;
Jevaud  Pringle  unit  #A2135;
Teonna Demery unit #A2136;
Travis W Smith unit #A2141;
Armani  Isaac  unit  #A254;
Shawane Frost units #A298 &
#B226.  This  sale  may  be
withdrawn  at  any  time
without notice. Certain terms
and conditions apply.


